Since March 15, 2012 the Encounter Data Processing System (EDPS) has processed and
returned 148 MAO-002 reports to MAOs and other entities who have submitted test files for
end-to-end professional certification.

On March 15, 2012 a batch of 6 professional encounter certification files encountered
transmission problems while being sent to the EDPS. The transmission errors on four (4) of the
affected files were corrected on March 29, 2012. Two (2) files need further analysis.

The MAO-002 reports for the corrected files have been processed and will be sent to the
submitters shortly. The remaining two (2) corrupt files will be reprocessed if possible or the
submitters notified of the need to resubmit.

In the event you have questions concerning this announcement, please contact CSSC
Operations at 1-877-534-2772 or by email at: CSSCOperations@palmettogba.com
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